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Subject:  Ohio Edison  

 

 

Mansfield, OH--   

 

Mayor Tim Theaker is announcing the Ohio Edison Company is improving electric service in the 

area.  Much of this work is being done without interruption of the service; but at times 

interruption of service is not avoidable. 

 

So that you can make arrangements ahead of time, work is scheduled to be completed at Third 

Street and Diamond Street beginning Saturday, June 25th, 2016 at 1:00 P.M.  Electric service is 

expected to be restored to those affected in approximately twenty four, (24) hours. 

 

We hope this announcement will help you to arrange your use of electric service with the least 

possible inconvenience. 

 

 

 

  


